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COMMITTEE JOBS FOR 2004

Honorary President: ........................ Lloyd Ressler
Chairman: ......................................... Bob Young
Secretary: ........................................... Leon Taylor
Field manager: .................................. Des Wheatley
Treasurer: .......................................... Peter Nielsen
Newsletter Editor: ............................ Bob Young
Scale Day organiser: ........................ Peter Emanuel
Membership Secretary: ................... Peter Emanuel
Welfare Officer ................................. Roy Lanning
Entertainment Manager: ................. Roy Lanning
Bring and Buy Organiser: ............... John Fowles

BMFA MEMBERSHIP
All those members who have renewed their membership through WLMAC should by now have
received their policy document and BMFA membership card through the post.  Anyone who
hasn’t yet received them should contact membership secretary Peter Emanuel or Treasurer Peter
Nielsen.  We will be writing separately to those members who have arranged BMFA other than
through WLMAC and have not yet shown their card to a committee member.

Our next club meetingnext club meetingnext club meetingnext club meetingnext club meeting is at the BattleBattleBattleBattleBattle
of Britain Club on Thursday, Februaryof Britain Club on Thursday, Februaryof Britain Club on Thursday, Februaryof Britain Club on Thursday, Februaryof Britain Club on Thursday, February
1010101010ththththth.   Roger Moffatt will give a  talk on
the progress he has achieved with the
Bullfinch 2 prototype.  He will also exhibit
the models shown in the article to the left.
Roger, a long term WLMAC member, has
had a break from film work recently which
has allowed him to focus on his  Aero Model
developments.
This talk promises to be extremely
interesting to the model builder, as the
accuracy of the components produced by
the CNC machining is amazing.

A very determined David Whiteley who braved
the wheather and passed his 'A' Test just before the
dark clouds fell upon the field is shown above
with Club Examiner Peter Emanuel.
Huge congratulations to David, who spent most of
the day relentlessly practising the schedule.

‘A’ TEST RESULT FOR DAVID WHITELEY
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Leon Taylor, our club chief examiner, who subscribes to Aeroplane Magazine, thought the above article
would be of interest to our members particularly as we do from time to time have models visit the trees
around our field because of EFATO.  Clearly this is a well recognised problem in the full size world and
hopefully the above explanation of the underlying considerations will help members in the future.


